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Location Os Parcel 6124 East Of Baynards Green Farm Street To Horwell Farm Baynards Green

Proposal Application for outline planning permission (all matters reserved except means of access
(not internal roads) from b4100) for the erection of buildings comprising logistics (use class
b8) and ancillary offices (use class e(g)(i)) floorspace; energy centre, hgv parking,
construction of new site access from the b4100; creation of internal roads and access
routes; hard and soft landscaping; the construction of parking and servicing areas;
substations and other associated infrastructure.

Case Officer David Lowin  
 

Organisation
Name Fiona mills

Address 4 East Street,Fritwell,Bicester,OX27 7QH

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The current status of traffic in both Fritwell and Ardley is completely unmanageable at many 
times of the day, when there is additional traffic congestion caused by frequent accidents on 
theM40, A43, B4300 and A34 the traffic through fritwell ardley and baynards green 
increases exponentially creating incredibly unsafe road situations through the village and 
making it almost impossible for my children and I to cross the road in the village as vehicles 
use it is used as a 'rat run'.  An increase in the number of vehicles, both in freight terms and 
general cars for employees will increase the potential for further accidents and also increase 
the volume of traffic using the villages to get to the new development making it even more 
dangerous to walk and navigate the village, particularly for children and the elderly.    There 
is currently no provision for pedestrian crossings in the village making it almost impossible 
to cross the road at these busy times. 
 
I am also fairly shocked, given the current climate change concerns and rising price of fuel 
that a development such as this would be considered given that there are many unused 
depots in both Bicester and Banbury, both of which are within 10 miles of this proposed 
development, is this really necessary and will there be a need for this further development, i 
think it very unlikely. 
 
To illustrate this point i have attached photos of the most recent afternoon when an accident 
occurred on the junction 10 roundabout, this brought the entire village to absolute gridlock 
and when cars were able to move they were driving very aggresivly through the village not 
making it very difficult for me/my children to get home after school.
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